
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 8/21/2013 9:03:48 PM 
To: elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov (elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: Yura, Jane (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=JKY1) 
Bee: 
Subject: Any chance for a meeting late next week or early the following week? 

Liza 

You may remember the brief discussion about the need for a code update we had when you 
visited our office a couple weeks ago. The issue has to do with the code for testing/class 
location requirements written for grandfathering rules, now being in conflict with new pipeline 
testing requirements. There is both a need and an opportunity for CA to take the lead on 
clearing up this safety-related issue and having it improve code throughout the US. We'd like 
to go over more information we now have about specific locations on our system that need 
special permits to take the latest testing into account, and we'd like to lay out a proposed 
approach that would involve a joint application to PHMSA. 

We know its a busy time. Just wanted to try to get an hour with you any time after next 
Thursday. How does your schedule look? 

Thanks 

Laura and Jane 
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